
 

 

April 6, 2023         VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: EB-2023-0098 – Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) 

Application for variance account to capture the nuclear revenue requirement impact of the 
overturning of Bill 124  
Confirmation of Intervention  

 
  
As per the Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No.1 we are notifying the Board of our intention to 
participate in the above noted proceeding.  Our contact information remains the same as in the related 
proceeding EB-2020-0290.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
M. Garner  
 
Consultant for VECC/PIAC 
 
 
Email copy: 
Saba Zadeh,  Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
opgregaffairs@opg.com 
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